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We have been fortunate to have a couple of 
members prepared to show and explain their 
deer farming operations to us.  I believe that 
not many of us sit back and realise how much 
planning, effort and work we put into our 
farms.  These stories remind us that our farms 
are considerable assets.  Regrettably, as 
recent events have shown, they can be 
impacted by fire, too much or too little rain.   
 
My thanks to Solange Shapiro who organises 
the two projects mentioned in RIRDC report.  
Without her input, projects like the DIAA 
website would not be of such a high standard.  
Thank-you to Rachel Wagner who is 
continually re-vamping the website.  Once 
again, we should show our gratitude to Tony 
English who continues to contribute to the 
Deer Vet page.  His answers to the diverse 
range of questions ensure that the thousands 
of people visiting the site are wiser for the 
experience.  Thank you all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks must also go to our advertisers 
Mandagery Creek Venison, WFI and Southern 
Wire.  Their advertising helps to reduce the 
cost of the ADF to members. 
 
Thanks to Marika McKinnon and Andrew 
Hansen who are constant motivators.  Finally, 
Maureen, who helps proof read the magazine.  
Thank-you all. 
 
Andy Cowan, Editor, ADF 
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